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October 7, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Partnership Agreement Between Prekindergarten Services Head Start/Early 

Head Start and Premier Community Healthcare Group, Inc 
 
 
The referenced partnership agreement between the above-referenced entities was Board 
approved on June 3, 2008 for an annual expenditure of $5,000.  We have been informed by 
the Director of Prekindergarten services that they anticipate additional expenditures 
throughout the year.  Therefore, we are requesting approval for an additional $15,000 for the 
balance of the school year.  
 
The services covered under this contract are considered professional services and therefore 
exempt from the competitive pricing requirements as outlined in DOE’s Section 6A-1.012.   
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval of the additional funds.Should you have 
any questions regarding this matter, please contact Beth Rawls.  If you have any purchasing 
related questions regarding this agreement, please contact me. 
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Date/Time:  October 1,2008; 10:36:00
 

 


